THE ROMAN CATHOLIC

ARCHDIOCESE or ATLANTA

Memo

Date: May 14, 2018

To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and
Chancery Staff

From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications
Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta— Week Ending
May 11, 2018

It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the
news and in The Georgia Bulletin.

In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured
stories:

The Georgia Bulletin, en Espanol:
e La proteccion para las criaturas de Dios incluve a los animales v a las
personas
e FEncuentro sagrado de lideres cristianos marca el aniversario de King
e FEl Padre Matt celebra seis décadas de sacerdocio: ‘Una vida de grandes
recompensas y alegrias’

Local News:
e Path to college honors began with Georgia special needs voucher
e Saint Jude the Apostle Catholic School on CBS46’s Facebook Live

Segment

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social
media.

Thank you.
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